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  Friday June 3rd, 2022  
 

PROGRESSIVE ENTRY 
 
 
 
Dear parents/guardians, 
 
Welcome to Coronation! 
 
 
You are invited to come to school with your child on Tuesday August 30th , 2022 at 9:30 am.  
 
At this time, you will drop off your child at the front entrance of the school, where I will be 
welcoming all students.  
 
Expect your child to spend approximately one hour, meeting with their new classmates. Your 
child will also be receiving a Welcome to kindergarten bag that day which will include a lot of 
fun activities to start the new school year. Please ensure that your child is being picked up at 
10:30 am. 
 
Thursday September 1st, 2022 will be your child first full day of school.  
 
I am looking forward to meeting you in August.  
 
Mme Constant 
 
P.S Parents/ Guardians please bring $90.00 for consumable materials and bring their school 
supplies on Tuesday August 30th , 2022. 
 
 
***PLEASE LABEL ALL SUPPLIES WITH YOUR CHILD’S NAME 


